
Let’s get ready for school! 
We work hard to build our independence in school! Below are 
some of the key areas which the children will need to practise 
and become independent in. Please practise these skills over 
the holidays and bring this in when you attend your Starting 
School meeting in September. 

 

 I can recognise my name 

 

 I can fasten my coat 
 

 

 I can go to toilet and wipe myself 

 

 I can wash my hands myself 
 

 

 I can use a knife and fork 

 

 I can open my own lunchbox 

 

 I can hold a pencil 

 


